



Dear Parents & Incoming Second Graders:

Summer is an important family time!

During the summer before second grade, we would like the students to read three books with their parents. The first book is any Magic Treehouse chapter book by Mary Pope Osborne. The second is any chapter book from the Junie B. Jones series by Barbara Park. The third is <u>The Giving Tree</u> by Shel Silverstein.

These books can be found at a local bookstore, online, and also at the Fairview Public Library.

When the students finish their books, they should pick their favorite and complete the Book Report on the next page. In August, they should bring the completed Book Report to their new second grade class!

Enjoy reading this summer! We look forward to meeting you soon!!

Mrs. Horner and Mrs. Andrachik

Scholastic Teaching Resources BIGGIE PATTERNS: FAVORITE THEMES